

## ÉCOLE GLENMORE SCHOOL

(S.D. #23, Central Okanagan) 960 Glenmore Drive, Kelowna, B.C. V1Y 4P1 PHONE (250) 870-5136 FAX (250) 870-5030

April 29, 2022

Dear GME Parents and Guardians,

RE: Placements for 2022-2023

As we begin the process of placing students for 2022-2023 school, we take into consideration many factors for each of our students. That being said, If you have specific information that you believe is important for us to know as well, please share this information with us. Your input will be taken into account as we make placements for all of our 28 divisions for 2022-2023. As you can imagine, this is a complicated process and involves the input of the entire team of teachers, students, support teachers and administration. All students will start the 2022-2023 year in their 2021-2022 class until we finalize numbers and placements, as we know there are often changes and surprises in September.

| Brady Ibbetson                         |                                 |                 |  |
|--|---------------------------------|-----------------|--|
| Principal                              |                                 |                 |  |
| Student name:                          |                                 |                 |  |
| Grade for 2022-2023:                   | Stream:                         | (English or FI) |  |
| The information that you believe we no | eed to know to help us place yo | our child:      |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
|  |                                 |                 |  |
| Parent name:                           |                                 |                 |  |

Please return a copy to the GME office by email to gme@sd23.bc.ca by May 20, 2020.